
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 

24-COMM-01 
 
 
TO: Providers and Partners of ADMH 

FROM: Kimberly Boswell, Commissioner 

DATE: March 21, 2024 

RE: Office of Child and Family Services 

 

To better coordinate and strengthen services the ADMH and its providers offer to children and 

families, the Office of Child and Family Services was established in October 2023.  

The office is guided by the priorities and needs across the lifespan of Alabama children, families, 

and communities. The Office of Child and Family Services provides resources, support, education 

and training to providers and partners.  

We have reorganized existing offices and programs in order for staff to be physically and virtually 

closer, improving the continuum of care for those we serve. Beverly Johnson is the Director of the 

Office of Child and Family Services. 

Please see the attached ADMH Organizational Chart and the Office of Child and Family Services 

Organizational Chart. You can view the office webpage at: https://mh.alabama.gov/child-and- 

family-services/. 
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